# Term 4 Newsletter — Tiger Class



#### Maths

In Maths, Tiger Class have been learning about multiplication and doubling. The children have been adding and subtracting. They have all done really well.

### **English**

In English, Tiger Class have been reading The Snow Leopard. We have been retelling the story and using adjectives to describe animals.

## WOW

In WOW, Tiger Class have learnt all online safety and cyber bulling, new religions and religious festivals including Eid and we have discussed our goals and dreams for the future.

# Extra Curriculum

Tiger Class have been to the local parks and we also had a trip to the Zoo. We have also been playing cricket and badminton as well as having lessons with Bristol Bears. This term we also celebrated world book day where we enjoyed celebrating different books.

# Dates for the diary

Last day of Term 4 - 28th March

First day of Term 5-15th April

Bank Holiday Monday (school closed) - 6<sup>th</sup> May

Last day of Term 5 - 24th May



Have a lovely Easter break! Well done this term Tiger Class!